
 

March 7, 2022 

 

To Whom It May Concern,  

 

I am pleased to be writing a letter of support for Keiser University New Port 
Richey. Keiser University is important to our community because of their support 
of The Greater Pasco Chamber of Commerce and the local community.  

The Greater Pasco Chamber of Commerce was established in 2019 to assist local 
businesses with their marketing, operations, and other areas. We count on 
organizations such as Keiser to be able to help local businesses grow and prosper.  

Through the assistance of Keiser University, specifically President Charles Gibbons 
and Director of Student Services, Gina Betz, we have been able to grow our 
membership, raise funds for operations and help hundreds of local businesses. 
We’ve been fortunate to have the ability to host educational events at the new 
facility in New Port Richey.  

We are grateful with the quality of management and staff at Keiser University. We 
look forward to continuing a mutually beneficial relationship for both Keiser 
University and The Greater Pasco Chamber of Commerce.  

 

 

Best regards, 

 

Charlotte Ortiz 
Events & Marketing Director 
The Greater Pasco Chamber of Commerce 
      


